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Easter Flower orders are due Monday, April 7th. Tulips are $11; lilies are $13. Please complete this form, tear it off 
and mail or bring it, along with payment, to The Federated Church. Checks can be made out to “The Federated 
Church” with “flowers” on the memo line. Flowers can be taken home after the 11AM service on Easter Sunday. 

Flowers have been placed in HONOR/MEMORY of:     (circle one please) 
 

______________________________________________________________________(name) 
 

by__________________________________________________________(name of donor/s)  

Wednesday Lenten Services 
Our Wednesday Lenten services 
(5:30 PM) and suppers (6PM) 
continue through April 9

th
.  

Come and hear your friends 
share their faith stories, and join 
us for a hearty and delicious 
supper provided by our Men’s 
Club. See Worship at The Feder-
ated Church for a schedule of 
speakers. 

Senior Brunch—Sunday, April 27th  
The Senior Brunch will be on April 27

th
 at 10AM in the fellowship 

hall. We are celebrating the seniors: Cameron Haas, Maren Hat-
ling, Mackenzie Schara, Hayden Westra, and Connor Younggren. 
Everyone in the congregation is encouraged to join us. At the 
brunch, someone from the Christian Ed Committee will read a 
couple stories about each senior. If you have a story you would 
like read, please submit it to Elizabeth in the church office. Cards 
and gift bags for each senior will also be available starting April 
16th in the fellowship hall. Let’s fill their bags with notes of  
encouragement and memories! 

Easter Sunday is  
April 20th 

Worship Services at The 
Federated Church will be 
held at 9AM and 11AM. 
Jesus is alive! - Come and 
celebrate and worship 
with Federated family.  

The Federated Church’s annual Salad Luncheon and Bake 

Grandma’s Cookie Jar 
Tuesday, April 8th, 11AM-1PM 

$6 
See page 4 for more details. 
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Growing together in God’s love… 

From generation to generation. 

 

Come as you are… 

Visitors expected 

 
 

The Federated Church is  

a joint ministry of  

The Presbyterian Church (USA) 

and  

The United Church of Christ 

Wednesday Weekly Meetings 

6:00pm Handbells 

7:30pm Choir Rehearsal 

7:30pm Youth Group 

8:30pm Praise Band Rehearsal 

 

Ministry Nite 

Committees meet the 2
nd

 Tuesday of 

the month at 6:30pm.   

Reminder: Committees do not meet 

in July 

 

Other Meetings 

Deacons & Elders meet the third 

Thursday of the month at 6:30pm.    

 

Stephen Ministry meets the first 

Tuesday of the month at 5:30pm. 
 

 

Worship Schedule 

9:00am Contemporary Worship 

9:45am Education Hour 

10:00am Fellowship 

11:00am Traditional Worship 

Nursery available from 8:45am-11:00pm 

 

First Sundays of the Month 

Communion served at each service.   

 

Blood Pressure clinics held during the 

Fellowship hour by the Parish nurse. 

 

Know your Neighbor Sunday Name 

tags distributed before each service.   

 

First Sundays with Pastor Doug.  

From October to May, Join Pastor Doug 

the first Sunday of each month for an 

in depth look at some exciting and 

eclectic topics. 
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The Pastor’s Pen… 
Sir John Bowring, at one time governor of Hong Kong, was a very gifted naturalist, statesman, political economist 
and linguist who could write in thirteen different languages and dialects. 
 
One day when he was in the Orient, he was looking over an area devastated by an earthquake. Standing high 
above the ruins, like a lone sentinel, stood the tower of a church. And piercing the sky with its silhouette, on the 
very tip of the tower was a cross. The sight of this so moved Sir John Bowring that he penned the words of that 

great old hymn: 

In the Cross of Christ I glory, 

Towering o'er the wrecks of time; 

All the light of sacred story 

Gathers round its head sublime. 

 

And out of the midst of the turmoil, violence and suffering of today's world stands the Cross of Jesus Christ, of 
which there is no greater symbol of both love and hate ... death and life ... judgment and forgiveness...despair and 

hope. 

 

Most crosses are a symbol only of death. But the Cross of Christ is much more than this. While it is a symbol of 

Christ's death on the cross, more than ever it is a symbol of life—eternal life.  

 

Every time we see a cross, whether it be by the roadside or on a tombstone, we are reminded of the certainty of 
death—an appointment we all will keep. As God's Word says, "No one has power over the day of his 

death” (Ecclesiastes 8:8). And, "It is appointed for men to die once and after this comes judgment” (Hebrews 9:27). 

 

But every time we see a cross that represents the Cross of Christ we are reminded of the fact that over two thou-
sand years ago the Son of God came to earth to die in our place that we might receive the gift of eternal life. He 
came to identify himself with all mankind, only to be rejected, condemned and crucified on the Cross at Calvary. 
He came to die, not for himself, but for us in our place, to pay the just penalty for all our sins that we might be 

cleansed, forgiven, made whole and fit for Heaven. 

 

God's Word explains it this way: "Therefore, just as through one man sin entered into the world, and death 
through sin, and so death spread to all men, because all sinned" (Romans 5:12).  And again, "For since death came 
through a man, the resurrection of the dead comes also through a man. For as in Adam all die, so in Christ all will 

be made alive" (1 Cor. 15:21-22). 

 

No matter how hard we try, we simply cannot save ourselves—neither through good works, intellectual achieve-
ment nor man-made religions. Had we been able to save ourselves, Jesus Christ never would have had to die for 
us. And as "Jesus answered, 'I am the way and the truth and the life. No one comes to the Father except through 
me'" (John 14:6).  Now through Jesus Christ we can receive the gift of eternal life by placing our faith and trust in 

him.  

 

Jesus Christ is God's only provision for humanity’s sin. Only through him can we find true hope for this life and the 
life to come. This hope of eternal life is ours today because God saw fit to save us through Christ’s death and resur-

rection. 

 

Rejoice!  New and eternal life is yours!  Happy Easter. 

Pastor Doug  

We had 73 people help fill the theater for the Son of God movie 
on March 16th. It was fun to be out in the community together 
as the church. Look for more opportunities like this in the future! 



 

The Federated Church, 224 N. Union Ave, Fergus Falls, MN 56537             218-739-3227 

The Federated Church will be delivering Meals By Wheels March 24th through April 4th. There are now five routes 

a day, serving approximately 60 people. Contact Jo Schmidt (739-9497) if you would like to help.  

There are a few days until the salad luncheon and baked goods sale. Please remind your relatives and friends 

about the luncheon, or bring them with you!   There will be plenty of assorted salads, rolls, garlic toast, hot cof-

fee and cookies.  

We need sufficient baked goods to have a money making sale for our church.  There is still time to find 

your favorite recipe to bake and donate. If you are donating a salad, please have it to the church by 

10AM. The church will be open at 7:30AM on Tuesday, April 8th for those traveling to work. 

If you have any cookie jars you would like to share as part of our decorations, please bring them to the church 

office.  We will be collecting them on the top shelves by the coat rack outside the office door.  Be sure to put 

your name on them so they can be returned to you.  We prefer you pick up your jars as soon as possible follow-

ing the luncheon.       

Proceeds this year will go to The Federated Church’s local mission fund. 

     

See you there.... Tuesday, April 8th.  Come and enjoy! 
 

Attend and support! 

GRANDMA’S COOKIE JAR 

The Federated Church Salad Luncheon 

And Baked Goods Sale 

Tuesday April 8
th

, 2014 *** 11AM to 1PM 

Tickets - $6.00 

Mission Committee – Mike Shol 
 

One Great Hour of Sharing   

"Do not neglect to do good and to share what you have, for such sacrifices are pleasing to God" (Hebrews 13:16). One 

Great Hour of Sharing is a joint venture between the Presbyterian Church (USA) and the United Church of Christ. Money 

raised is used specifically for natural and human-caused disaster relief. Listen for the Minute for Mission on April 13th. An 

offering will be  collected on April 20th. Thank you for any consideration you give this!  

Your friends in God—The Mission Committee. THANK YOU!  

 

2014 Mission Initiative  

The Mission Initiative for 2014 is House of Hope in Zacapa, Guatemala. The House of Hope (Casa de Esperanza) is home to 

26 children and youth. The aim of the House of Hope is to raise these children of God in a safe, loving, Christian environ-

ment, to educate them, and then send them out prepared for higher education or employment.  

 

Funding for the House of Hope comes entirely from private donations. The need is great, the wish list is long. The Mission 

Committee has chosen to focus on school fees as our Mission Initiative for 2014. The House of Hope provides quality, 

Christian education through a combination of printed and online resources. The annual school fee for one student is $330. 

Together, we can raise enough to cover the annual school fees for all 19 students – a total of about $6300. We will be col-

lecting donations all year long, and will post updated totals in the monthly newsletter.  
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Newsletter Deadline 

Articles and announcements for the monthly newsletter are due on the 15
th

 of each 
month.  Please send them in electronic form (email) whenever possible.  The church 
staff reserves the right to edit articles for content and space. 

Worship at The Federated Church 
 

April 2, 2014 Wednesday Lenten Services & Suppers 

5:30 PM Faith Story: Maren Hatling 

 

 

April 6, 2014 “Red Sea Rule #10 - Praise God!” The Rev. Douglas Dent 

9AM and 11AM Red Sea Rules – a sermon series on Exodus 14 

 Celebration of the Lord’s Supper (9AM and 11AM) 

 

 

April 9, 2014 Wednesday Lenten Services & Suppers  

5:30 PM Faith Story: Ingrid Morgan 

 

 

April 13, 2014 “The Quirky Truth” The Rev. Douglas Dent 

9AM and 11AM Matthew 21:1-11 

Palm Sunday  

 

 

April 17, 2014 “The Church of Beautiful Feet” The Rev. Douglas Dent 

7PM John 13:1-17 

Maundy Thursday Celebration of the Lord’s Supper  

 

 

April 18, 2014 “Seven Last Words of Christ”  

7PM A Musical Presentation 

Good Friday Composed by Théodore Dubois 

 

 

April 20, 2014 “Can Google Solve the Death Problem?” The Rev. Douglas Dent 

9AM and 11AM Matthew 28:1-10 

Easter Sunday 

 

 

April 27, 2014 A Presentation by the 2014 House of Hope Mission Team 

9AM and 11AM  Members of the The House of Hope Mission Team will  
    share about their experience, highlighting some of the  
    ministries at The House of Hope.   



We apologize if we missed your birthday!  Please email your birthday information to church@federatedff.org! 

**Reminder, you are also the coffee hosts for that Sunday.  If you are 
unable to do it the Sunday you are assigned, it is YOUR responsibility 
to find a replacement.   

Greeters and Coffee Hosts  
April 2014 
 
Sunday,  April 6th 
9AM— Erik Anthonisen & Marna Brown 

11AM— Nathan & Stephanie Hoff 

Sunday, April 13th  

9AM— Chad & Elizabeth Nelson 

11AM— Jim & Robin Andrews 

Sunday, April 20th  

9AM— Clayton & Terri Skretvedt 

11AM—  Dennis & Bonnie Bergerud 

Sunday, April 27th  

9AM— Roger & Jane Nelson 

11AM— John & Eunice MacFarlane 

May Service Group  
(Group #2) 
Kim and Martin Anderson 
Doug and Barb Becker 
Jerry and Nancy Bogen 
Jerry and Donna Hendel 
Carol Hoivik 
Phil and Lori Kugler 
Russ and Renee Larsen 
Phil and Mary Link 
Jean McKenzie 
Ken and Marjan Schuetze 
Mike and Patty Shol 
Darren and Erin Smith 
Bonita Stock 
Joyce Stock 
Cris and Joanne Styve 
Mark and Tanya Sundberg 
Duane and Nicole Tabbut 
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April Service Group  
(Group #1) 
Mark and Tami Anderson 
Jim and Robin Andrews 
Erik Anthonisen and Marna 
Brown 
Dennis and Bonnie Bergerud 
John and Tami Collins 
Nathan and Stephanie Hoff 
Jeff and Jo Kohlhase 
Norma Loomer 
John and Eunice MacFarlane 
Nick and Erika Marriotti 
Jay and Cindy McDougall 
Chad and Elizabeth Nelson 
Roger and Jane Nelson 
Jerry and Jodie Nuss 
Clayton and Terri Skretvedt 
Doug and Marsha Sperling 

Breanna Stout 04/03 

Sterling Andrews 04/03 

Kathy Truax 04/04 

Sam Sundberg 04/04 

Mike Donoho 04/05 

Steve Lockhart 04/08 

Carri Thompson 04/08 

Brad Childs 04/08 

Emily Schlepp 04/09 

Lily Sundheim 04/10 

Frances Johnson 04/11 

Debbie Rose 04/11 

Al Seltz 04/12 

April Birthdays 

Michael Shol 04/24 

Charles Ebbighausen 04/25 

Vaughn Ebbighausen 04/25 

Brett Garrahan 04/25 

Sheila Rodning 04/26 

Duane Tabbut 04/26 

Mildred Pearson 04/28 

Carson Barry 04/29 

Christa Beske 04/30 

Kole Nygaard 04/30 

Samuel Nelson 04/30 

Shane Garrahan 04/14 

Matt Donoho 04/14 

Anders Anthonisen 04/14 

Randy Wasvick 04/15 

Abigail MacFarlane 04/16 

Anne Childs 04/19 

Reno Schierer 04/19 

Deb Ferguson 04/21 

Siri Anthonisen 04/22 

Joe Cooper 04/22 

Logan Stout 04/22 

Sonja Johnson 04/23 

Thank you to… 
 All the volunteers who have delivered meals by wheels. Those who receive 

meals appreciate it very much! 

Condolences to… 
   LouEtta Hanneman Savoy on the death of her husband, John “Jack” Savoy 
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St ewardship Report  
Gary N elson and Greg Truax 

 

General Fund Report—February 
Revenue—$33,152 

Expenditures—$35,225 
Year to Date Pledge Offering 

Budgeted — $50,570 
Actual received—$49,274 

2014 Pledge Drive 
Status as of February 28, 2014 

$290,418 

Thank you for your continued generosity with the 
Local Mission Fund! As always, funds go out as 
quickly as they come in and we are currently hav-
ing to turn people away. Donations can be put in 
the offering plate with Local Mission Fund  in the 
memo line or dropped off in the church office. 
  

Parish Nursing Notes – Connie Seltz, Parish Nurse Coordinator  

From “The Disciplines of Lent” Sunday Morning Bible Study:  Gratitude is the first discipline.  So, let me begin by 

thanking Bonnie Gondrez, Parish Nurse Volunteer for faithfully providing blood pressure screening opportunities 

every first Sunday.  A normal blood pressure is below 120/80.  Readings from 120/80 through 139/89 are pre-

hypertensive.  

The American Heart Association provides the “Ten Commandments for a Healthy Lifestyle”:   

1. Know your blood pressure and have it checked regularly.  

2. Know what your weight should be and keep it at that level.   

3. Avoid fast foods.  

4. Don’t smoke or use tobacco products.   

5. Take your mediations as prescribed.  

6. Keep your doctor appointments.   

7.  Follow doctor’s advice about exercise.   

8.  Avoid smoke filled environments.   

9.  Know your LDL and HDL cholesterol levels.   

10.  Eat five servings of fruits and vegetables daily.   

How are you doing?  

Thank you from the Loomers 

We want to thank Federated church family for all the warmth, hugs, cards, well wishes, great meals, and 

prayers since learning of Mike's cancer dx back before Christmas.  

  

Christmas Eve before the church service we had the church choir come out to our house with the wind whip-

ping very hard and the roads were not very nice @ all.  Most of the choir and some spouses crowded into our 

dining room and sang carols to us.  This meant so much to the both of us.  We were unable to attend the ser-

vice since Mike had just had his first chemo treatment and didn't feel up to it. This was a complete surprise for 

Mike and it meant so much to him!   It brought tears to our eyes!  This was so awesome! 

  

Another great surprise was having the kids come out to our house with Doug Snaza, Maren, and Elizabeth.  They put together a 

total Vegan care pkg.  We played a card game which I can't remember the name now but it was so great!  This was so special!  

I know Mike misses these kids so much now.  Hard not to see them. 

  

FYI:  There are some awesome cooks that attend Federated Church.  Thank You to those who have looked up special recipes 

(Vegan) just for us.  Bravo! 

  
We continue to get cards in the mail from you.  This means so much just knowing all the prayers are still happening!   This is the 
time that one realizes how special Federated Church is!  People here care! Thank You ALL so much for your continuing prayers! 
  
Mike and Michelle Loomer 
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Ministry Nite!  

April 8th is Ministry Nite.  Please email your minutes to 
church@federatedff.org.  If you are unable to attend, contact your chairper-
son.  If your committee does not make a quorum, please schedule a time for 
your committee to meet before the next Ministry Nite. 

First Sundays - Pastor Doug Dent 

First Sunday Bible Studies are designed to be one-time, one-topic programs.  We gather after worship for a 
light lunch and discussion (which is not always so light!).  Each spring, members of the bible study choose 
the topics, then Pastor Doug spends time researching and preparing.  There are brochures available in the 
narthex and in the hallway outside the church office with more information on each topic.  Here is the  
lineup for 2014:  
 April 6

th
  Who is the Antichrist? 

 May 4th  What is the Prosperity Gospel? 

Sunday Morning Bible Study - Pastor Doug Dent 

  An Acceptable Fast: A Lenten Study 
 
March 2nd—April 6th(6 weeks) 

Old Testament scholar and teacher Patricia Tull begins each session by exploring a key Lenten 
theme: gratitude, taking the long view, choosing well, accepting responsibility, welcoming the 
future, and trusting God in times of conflict. Each session ends with a meditation on how the 
text speaks to our modern situation. 

Women’s Bible Study 
Women's Bible Study meets on Thursdays at  
9:30AM. We will be using a Women of Faith study 
- A Time for Everything – Discovering the Beautiful 
Rhythms of Life. We will meet every Thursday, ex-
cept the 2nd Thursday of each month (Christian 
Women’s Club meeting).  Contact Anne Worner 
at 736-6082 for more information. Men of the church!   

Join us Mondays at noon for prayer and bi-
ble study in the church parlor.  Currently we 
are studying “God’s Reluctant Leaders” by 
focusing on the stories of Jonah, Gideon, 
and Moses.  Later this spring we will study 
Jesus’ Sermon on the Mount.  All men are 
welcome. 

UCC Annual Meeting 

The UCC Annual Meeting will be held at the College of St. Benedict in St. Joseph, 

MN, June 13
th

 – 15
th

. If you are interested in attending, contact the church office 

for more information.  

mailto:church@federatedff.org


Foster Care Providers Needed 

Otter Tail County is searching for individuals and fami-

lies willing to open their home to children & young 

people in need of a stable home environment.  Li-

censed Child Foster Care providers can be single or 

married, live in a house or apartment, rural or town, 

have special skills to offer or simply want to love & 

care for children.  Some parents struggle with social 

issues that interfere with their ability to parent their 

children, and with time are able to access the services 

& supports needed to reunite with their children; al-

though the primary goal is always reunification, con-

current adoptive homes are also needed. Key benefits 

are helping a child in need grow up feeling safe and 

cared for, enriching your own life through caring for 

others, and financial incentives. Please contact Jody 

Dahlen or Margaret Williams @ (218) 998-8150 if you 

are interested in applying or need additional informa-

tion  

Part-time Job opportunity 

Valkommen-Hem Inn is looking for a part-time 

Care Assistant. They are a six-bed assisted living 

facility located at 328 14th Street East in Fergus 

Falls. No CNA license is required. The Assistant 

would be supervised by an RN and House man-

ager. Duties include: assistance with dressing, oral 

hygiene, hair care, grooming, toileting and bathing; 

providing verbal or visual reminders to take regu-

larly scheduled medication (includes bringing cli-

ents pre-set up medications, medication in original 

containers, or liquid or food to accompany medica-

tions; hands-on assistance with transfers and mo-

bility; providing verbal or visual reminder to the 

clients to perform regularly scheduled treatments 

and exercises; meal prep, serving and cleanup; 

laundry; housekeeping and other household 

chores. Contact Karen at 218-739-6116 for more                                                                                                                                                        

  information.    

Community News 

House of Hope Youth Trip 2014 

December 25th – January 2nd 
 

We are excited to offer mentors from the congregation for our youth going on the 

trip! The mentors will meet with the youth every other month until they leave. They 

will discuss goals, anxieties, advice, ask questions and pray together before the De-

cember trip. 

 

The youth are partnering with Equal Exchange in order to raise funds for the trip 

(and supporting organic and small farmers around the world at the same time!). 

There are three ways you can purchase goods and support the youth: a table with 

some products in the Narthex; contact one of the youth going on the trip to order 

through the catalogue; or, for those who aren’t able to connect with one of the 

youth or make it to the church building, an online store. The link for the online store 

is http://fundraiser.equalexchange.coop/?fundraiser=FEDE006W 

 

The Cake Auction was a huge success! Everyone had a good time and together we 

raised almost $2,000 toward the mission trip! Thanks to everyone who participated, 

laughed, and enjoyed cake with us! 

http://fundraiser.equalexchange.coop/?fundraiser=FEDE006W


New Member Bios 

Jacob and Karoline Gustafson 

 
Jacob and I are very excited to pursue a membership with The Federated Church!  We met in college and began 

dating at the end of our sophomore years (2005).  We were married in The Federated Church by Brad Soenksen 

in November, 2009.  There will be a new member in our family 

in May, 2014 and we want to bring this child, as well as any fu-

ture children, up in a Christian home. 

 

Jacob: 

 Jacob was baptized at First Presbyterian Church in 

Crookston, MN.  He spent time at Westminster Presbyterian 

Church in Devils Lake, ND, grew up and was confirmed at the 

United Church of Christ, Congregational in Wahpeton, ND.  His 

parents and older brother, his wife & son live in Fargo, ND.  His 

older sister and her husband live in East Grand Forks, MN.   

 Jacob has worked for HERE, a Nokia business, as a 

Technical Specialist II in Fargo since 2008.  He enjoys various 

sports, hunting, fishing and spending time with family. 

 Jacob was attracted to The Federated Church because 

of his upbringing through a Presbyterian church, then a Con-

gregational church.  He has enjoyed seeing the few familiar 

faces he knows at various services and feels that everyone has 

been very nice around the congregation. 

 

Karoline: 

 I was baptized and confirmed at Western Presbyterian Church in rural Fergus Falls.  This is the church my 

father grew up in and my mother became a member of when they got married.  Western Presbyterian is our 

most recent church affiliation, mainly attending on holidays.  My parents still live in Fergus Falls and I have two 

older sisters and one younger sister.  Both older sisters are married with children and my younger sister is still in 

school. 

 I have worked at Lake Region Healthcare as a Wellness/Sports Trainer since 2008 and was the head coach 

of the Varsity Girls Soccer team through this past fall.  I also teach a couple of group fitness classes at Phatty 

Nattie’s.  I really enjoy sports, training for and competing in races, hunting, fishing, cooking/baking and spending 

time with family. 

 I was attracted to The Federated Church because of my Presbyterian upbringing and the location.  Grow-

ing up, I attended Wednesday evening activities there and feel comfortable with the church in general. 

 

Welcome! 

On Sunday, March 16, we welcomed seven new or returning members into The Federated 

Church. Welcome to Karen Bush, Jacob & Karoline Gustafson, Ingrid Morgan, Molly King, and 

Tim & Lila Hiedeman! 



Confirmation Sunday 
Congratulations to our six Confirmands who professed and affirmed their 
faith on March 2nd at the 11AM service. With joy and thanksgiving, we 
welcome Dan Anderson, Jaden Brown, Janie Lee, Abby MacFarlane, Paige 
Westra, and Amanda Woessner to share with us in the ministry of Christ, 
for we are all one in him.  

Help Wanted at The Federated Church 
 
 
The Federated Church is seeking the following: 
 
Treasurer— The main roles of the treasurer are to oversee the work of the Bookkeeper, chair the budget 
committee, attend D&E meetings quarterly, attend Board of Manager meetings monthly. For a full job de-
scription, contact the church office.  
This is a volunteer position, averaging 2-4 hours per week.   
 
Maintenance help—we’re transitioning to a volunteer system for maintenance projects. If you’d like to be 
added to the list of volunteers, please contact the church office. If you notice anything that needs to be 
done, please fill out a maintenance request form (located in the church office, in the narthex, and in the 
kitchen) and submit it to the church office. We’ll add it to the checklist of projects and complete them in 
order of urgency.    



Doug Snaza. Director of Christian Education 

Upcoming Events 
 
April 2nd—House of Hope Youth Team meeting 
with Mentors  
  6:30pm—Youth Room 
April 2nd—Youth Group putting  
            together Easter Baskets 
 
April 4th—Registration deadline for Mission Min-
neapolis. Register online at missionmpls.com  
 
April 27th—Senior Brunch  
  10AM—Fellowship Hall 
 
May 2nd— Friday at the Food Shelf 1-4pm 
May 30th—Friday at the Food Shelf 1-4pm 

We had so much fun volunteering at the Food Shelf last 
week that we’re going to start going every month to help 
on The Federated Church’s Fridays! It will be a package deal 
for 2-4 youth. I will pick you up from school early, we will 
work at the Food Shelf from 1-4PM, and then we will go out 
to dinner to talk about our experience. This opportunity is 
available for 5

th
 – 12

th
 graders, but all ages are welcome to 

join us! Federated Church members that are helping out 
that day are welcome to join us for dinner as well! 
There will be a sign-up sheet with dates on my office door, 
and I will fill it in as people let me know. 

 
On April 2

nd
 the youth will be 

putting together Easter bas-
kets for the college students of 
our congregation. If you 
would like to join us we would 
love your help! If you have 
something you think the stu-
dents would appreciate, 
please drop it off in the church 
office by April 2

nd
, and plan for 25 baskets. 

Youth Group  

Congratulations 
to Sam Nelson on 
earning his Eagle 
Scout award! An 
award service was 
held at The Feder-
ated Church on  
Saturday, April 1st.  

Teen Sundays are back! 
On the “teen” Sunday of the month 
(thirteenth, fourteenth, fifteenth, etc.) 
younger members of our faith family will be 
assisting in worship by leading the liturgy 
and prayers.  If your young Christian wants 
to be a part of our leadership team, please 
contact the church office. 


